CLCA Board of Directors Meeting - August 16, 2019

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 pm by John Cantwell. 
Board members in attendance were Carl Reitdorf , John Cantwell, and Rick Wirtz. Mark Stapleford, Charlie Gambino, and Shawn Von Gehr were unable to attend. Jackie Snyder was presented to the Board as a potential new Board Member and was approved unanimously. She has volunteered to take minutes of the meetings. 

Treasury report read by Carl & accepted by all. 
The Membership Committee report was given by Rick Wirtz. The current committee (Wirtz and Jackie Snyder) met earlier this month to discuss member recruitment. 
John Cantwell provided the platt map with a list of homeowners in Chesapeake Landing. Membership committee will use this list for future membership recruitment. The idea of a Pro-rated membership dues special was introduced and discussed. It was tentatively approved to offer a special one-time only Yard Sale price of $20. 
Carl sent membership renewal forms to the members of Friends of Mill Creek. CLCA donation ($5000) for the dredging project was sent to the Chair of the organization. 
Rick Wirtz gave the Events Committee report. Events Committee: Rick Wirtz, Jackie Snyder, and  Nancy Bedell met earlier in the month to discuss a Community Yard Sale & Party hosted by the CLCA on Sept 28 2019 at the community marina on Marina Road. It is hoped that the event will raise awareness of the CLCA and the community marina. We are considering closing the road next to the marina. Tables will be set up on the property next to the boat launch. There is already a grill at the marina as well as power. We will sell hotdogs, soft drinks, and snacks. We will try to have some games and music as well. Advertising to be done in the Tidewater Trader as well as signs and banners. Harbor House may be interested in donating items or coupons for us to giveaway and may be able to help us secure a banner. 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:30 pm 

Respectfully submitted,

Jackie Snyder

